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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 02/02/2018 —Men’s Program @ 9:30 a.m. 

 02/05/2018 — Senior Portraits will be Delivered 

 02/06/2018 — Senior Night for Basketball Players/Cheerleaders 

 02/08/2018 — Progress Reports 

 02/16/2018 — Black History Program @ 9:30 p.m. 

 02/27/2018 — ACT Test for Juniors 
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AROUND THE CAMPUS 

STUDENTS GAVE BLOOD! 



Page 3 



The Parent/Teacher Incentive 

store is for  parents/teachers. 

These items can be purchased 

with Bulldog/Tiger Bucks which 

you can obtained by attending 

parents meetings, trainings and 

etc...  

Hours of Operation: 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.  *   Location: Room 1   

Ruleville Central Elementary/Ruleville Central High School 

Carolyn Johnson, Parent Liaison 

 Days of Operation: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 



IF YOUR FAMILY LIVES IN ANY OF 

THE FOLLOWING SITUATIONS: 

 In a shelter  

 In a motel or campground due to 

the lack of an alternative ade-

quate accommodation 

 In a car, park, abandoned build-

ing, or bus or train station 

 Doubled up with other people 

due to  loss of housing or eco-

nomic hardship (Please Contact 

your Parent Liaison) 

The McKinney-Vento Act provides certain 

rights for Homeless students. For more infor-

mation please visit our MDE website at: 

www.mde.k12.ms.us/OFP/titlex 

PARENT CENTER NEWS 

English Language Learner Tips (ELL) 

Homework Tips for Parents of ELLs 

Homework is important for students and their academic 

success, but helping children with homework can be dif-

ficult — especially if you are still learning English. 

Here are some ways you can make homework easier for 

everyone — and remember that your involvement is the 

key to your child's success, no matter what language you 

are using! 

Help your child get organized  

Help your child pick out a special homework notebook or 

folder, and make sure your child has homework supplies, 

such as: pencils, pens, writing paper and a dictionary. 

Get into a routine 

Set a regular time for homework every day, and look for 

a homework area with good light. Help your child get 

into the habit of getting homework done before doing 

other activities. 

Limit distractions 

Turn off the TV and video games, and restrict phone calls 

and texting during homework time. If your child is using 

the computer for homework, check in periodically to 

make sure he is getting homework done. 


